
 

2/14/2025 

Dear Dental Provider, 

I trust this letter finds you well. On behalf of the Adventist Medical Evangelism Network (AMEN), I would like to 

express our sincere appreciation for your commitment to volunteer without reimbursement for your services at the 

Calhoun AMEN Free Clinic held at the Calhoun Seventh-day Adventist Church, on April 27, 2025. 

Your participation as a volunteer is invaluable to the success of the clinic, and we are grateful for your dedication to 

serving the community with your expertise.  

The AMEN Free Clinic is operated by Adventist Medical Evangelism Network, a 501(c)3 non-profit organization 

dedicated to providing free healthcare services to underserved and underinsured communities. Your generosity in 

volunteering your time and expertise aligns with our mission, and we are confident that your contributions will make 

a meaningful impact on the lives of those we serve. 

Please use this letter as documentation of your upcoming participation in the free clinic with no compensation for 

your services. Once again, thank you for your dedication to the AMEN Free Clinic, and for making a positive 

difference in the lives of those in the community. 

Sincerely, 

AMEN Free Clinic 

 

Adventist Medical Evangelism Network 

www.amenfreeclinic.org 

clinics@amensda.org 
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